
 

 

From: Owens, Hannah [mailto:Hannah.Owens@bromley.gov.uk]  

Sent: 19 April 2018 09:33 
To: Kemsley Paper Mill (K4) CHP Plant 

Cc: Hamilton, Jake 
Subject: RE: EN010090 - Kemsley Paper Mill (K4) CHP Plant. Adequacy of Consultation Request - by 

20 April  

 

Dear Ms Sherman, 
 
Thank you for consulting us in respect of the proposed DCO for Kemsley Paper Mill 
to construct and operate a combined heat and power (CHP) plant. 
 
We have no comments to make at this time, however we will in due course respond 
to formal consultation if the application is accepted. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Hannah 
 
Hannah Owens    
MPlan(Hons) MRTPI   
Senior Planner  
Development Control (Major Development) 
Planning Department 
______________________________________                                                      __ 
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